
  

To  Mayor Rossi and Elected Members 

cc  ELT 
  Manager Governance and Legal 
  Coordinator Governance   

From  Acting Chief Executive Officer 

Subject Information Forum - 4 June 2024 - Cancellation 

Date  15 May 2024 

 

 

Dear Mayor Rossi and Elected Members 

 

This memorandum is notice that the Information Forum scheduled for Tuesday, 
4 June 2024 has been cancelled.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss this in more 
detail. 

 

Regards 

 

 
 

Wilmot Loh 

Acting Chief Executive Officer 


